
                  Bureau of Detectives- Area South                                   

                                                    

      Community Alert        
                Alert#  HY-507112 

               November 26, 2015                  

Wanted for Attempt  

Kidnapping–Luring 

 004
th

 District (South Chicago) 
 

 

About This Crime: 

• On November 19, 2015 at approximately 8:16 am, a 9-year-old female was 
walking in the 8800 block of South Buffalo, when she was approached and 
pursued by an unknown male offender.     
 

 

About The Offender: 

• The offender was described as a male black, dark complexion, in his 50s, with 
grey and black unkempt hair, grey and black full beard and mustache, about 5'4 - 
5'6, and very skinny. 

• The offender was wearing a black jacket and green pants.  
 

 

What You Can Do: 

• Be aware of this situation and alert your neighbors. 

• Be aware of your surroundings. 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious persons, vehicles or activity in your 
neighborhood.   Provide a detailed description of the offender(s) including the 
vehicle description and license plate information and direction of flight. 

 
 

 
 

If you have any information about this incident, 

please call the Area South Detective Division at (312) 747-8271  

Reference RD # HY-507112 

 


